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CORRECTION TO STOCK EXCHANGE BULLETIN ON JANUARY 12,2000 - PROHA PLC
PURCHASES TULOSHALLINTO OY

The number of shares, 7350, offered as part of the purchase price
is wrong in the bulletin.

The correct text is:
'The purchase price is FIM 1,5 million, in addition to which the
owners of Tuloshallinto Oy are offered 6000 new shares of the
Proha Plc Group. The offered shares represent below 0.2 per cent
of the share capital of Proha Plc Group after the exchange.'

Proha Plc
Pekka Pere
Chief Executive Officer

Additional information available at
PROHA PLC
CEO Pekka Pere, tel. +358 20 4362 000
pekka.pere@proha.fi
http://www.proha.fi
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